Onsite Septic Financial Aid Program

The 2021 Oregon Legislature allocated $15 million in federal American Rescue Plan Act, or
ARPA, fund to the Oregon Department of Environmental Quality to address problems related to
failing and outdated septic systems around the state.

For more information on this program funding, please see the attached Fact Sheet.
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